
Molly Sterling - Eurovision 2015 

Late Late Show 

Friday February 27th 2015 

 

Molly will be one of five performers competing to represent Ireland 

at the Eurovision Song Contest in Vienna on Saturday 23 May 2015. 

 

Molly will be performing her song “Playing with Numbers” during the 

Eurosong Competition on the Late Late Show on Friday 27th February 

2015 which is an open voting competition. 

 

All of the St. Andrew’s Community are encouraged to help Molly in 

achieving her goal and can do so by phoning or texting the number 

supplied on the night. 

 

Molly will be the last performer on the evening. 

 

We wish Molly the very best of luck! 

 
https://m.soundcloud.com/molly-sterling 
 

https://m.soundcloud.com/molly-sterling

